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January 15, 2020 

 

 

  

TO: All Applicants 

 

RE:  Scholarship Application  

 

The Warner Robins Alumnae Chapter of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Incorporated  appreciates  

your interest  in becoming  a 2020  scholarship  recipient.  Building upon the sorority’s 

foundation of scholastic achievements, the quest for excellence in education remains the 

cornerstone of our agenda and outreach. Since the chartering of this chapter, members have 

provided continuous services and promoted numerous educational projects within the 

community. 

 

As we continue this commitment to serve others, the members of WRAC will offer scholarships 

to graduating seniors, who reside in the Middle Georgia communities of Houston, Bleckley, and 

Pulaski Counties.  Students must plan to attend a technical college, college or university during 

the 2020- 2021 academic school year. The information required to complete this application is 

enclosed. 

 

If you have questions about the application or this process, you may contact Cathy Johnson at 

478-997- 0331 or Keaya Reeves at 478-952-6356.  Again, thank you for your interest and we 

look forward to receiving your application! 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Danielle C. Little 
Danielle C. Little 

President 
 

Cathy D. Johnson 
Cathy Johnson, Chair 

Scholarship Committee 

 

Keaya Reeves 
Keaya Reeves, Co-Chair 

Scholarship Committee 


